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January 10, 2003

January 8, 2003

Jeffery Wilkes
Northridge HOA

1116 Fletcher Drive
Erie, CO  80516
RE:
Available Raw Water

Jeffery WilkesDear :

With the new winter water conservation program in effect, the Town is allowing the purchase of raw water to the Home Owner Associations and developers for their use of watering trees and shrubs in the Town’s right-of-ways, open spaces, parks, and tot lot areas.  This is also available for the newly planted landscaping that is not yet established and in need this water for survival through the winter. Raw water may also be used if a permit is given for new trees or landscaping.

The HOA, subcontractor, or developer is responsible for providing the fill hose required to fill their trucks.  You may fill your trucks with the water from the Water Treatment Facility (WTF), located at 2901 N 119th Street, Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 3:30 pm, excluding holidays.  Please contact the operator on-site upon arrival and allow for some extra time on your first visit to complete the proper financial information paperwork.

Raw water will be sold at $40.00 per 10,000 gallons or adjusted according to load size. There will be a $20.00 minimum charge for up to 5,000 gallons. All loads will be monitored and any misuse of Town equipment or grounds will not be tolerated.  The Town reserves the right to refuse loading at any time.  All replacement warranty agreements with the Town of Erie remain in effect regardless.  This will be in effect through March 15th, 2003.  If you have any questions, please contact the WTF staff at 303-665-6933 or Ron Fletcher at 303-926-2887.

Sincerely,
Town of Erie

